
 

 

Fountain Primary School 

Swimming 
 

Swimming will start on Thursday 8th September. 

Swimming is available, free of charge, for all 

children aged 8 and over. If your child is going 

swimming, they should come to school in their PE 

uniform.  

 

Swimming is from 3pm to 4pm, therefore the school 

bus will leave school slightly earlier. The bus will 

leave children home after swimming, or alternatively 

parents can collect them from the Foyle Arena.  


